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MSD to become part of Park Hill neighborhood redevelopment  

Agency acquires property begins planning headquarters relocation  

from Liberty Street to Park Hill  

LOUISVILLE, KY – To meet the needs of its growing workforce, while becoming an anchor in a key 

redevelopment initiative project in West Louisville, MSD is moving its Main Office to the Park Hill 

neighborhood. 

The new location for MSD is located at 1600 W. Hill Street, and provides 130,000 square feet on five floors, 

which is 57 percent more space than MSD’s current four-floor office at 700 West Liberty Street. MSD closed 

on the new property, which was formerly owned by Clariant, on May 15. 

“This is a great opportunity for one of our largest public institutions to meet their future needs while investing 

in property that is going to be part of a thriving redevelopment corridor of our city. We are supportive and 

encouraged by MSD’s investment in the Park Hill neighborhood,” Louisville Mayor Craig Greenberg said. 

The transition to the new facility will take place over the course of 2024 and into 2025 and will establish MSD 

as an anchor institution in Park Hill.  

MSD is excited to be a part of a growing neighborhood, especially as the former Rhodia chemical plant is in 

the process of being redeveloped into a nearly 17-acre mixed-use project that will include affordable housing 

and green space. 

MSD Board Chair Marita Willis stated, “The property acquisition today sets the stage for the future decades 

of utility service to this community.  This move will allow MSD to be more collaborative, have more impact, 

and will provide a great place for employees to work and thrive.” 

Executive Director Tony Parrott added, “As the provider of three critical utilities in one at MSD, we must be 

innovative in our service to a growing community.  The action today will allow MSD to have the footprint to 

better serve the region, have our teams together in a collaborative space, and will enable us to be a key part 

of the new exciting chapter of the Park Hill Neighborhood.” 
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About MSD 
The Louisville/Jefferson County Metropolitan Sewer District (MSD) works to achieve and maintain clean, environmentally safe waterways for a healthy 
and vibrant community. The organization’s more than 740 employees provide wastewater management, drainage and flood protection services across 
the 376 square miles of Louisville Metro, and wastewater service in portions of Bullitt and Oldham counties. In addition to operating and maintaining 
Louisville Metro’s sewer system, floodwall system, water quality treatment centers and flood pumping stations, MSD invests in hundreds of 
infrastructure improvement projects each year, plants more than 1,000 trees and other vegetation annually to enhance water filtration and reduce runoff, 
and provides numerous outreach programs to inform and educate the community about protecting our waterways. 


